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FCC Commissioner Michael O’Rielly sits down with Wiley’s TMT co-

chairs Amb. David Gross and Kathy Kirby to discuss the major

initiatives that the FCC has prioritized for the American people during

COVID-19 and beyond, including: 

● Broadband buildout 

● Broadcasting in times of crisis 

● Foreign telecom investment in the United States 

● Satellite services and policy


